
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

 

Sunday, May 13, 2018 

Worship Leader – Kirk Woolery 

god gathers his people… 

Holy, Holy, Holy 

Leviticus 20:7, 26 

You Are Holy 

Holy Ground Medley 

Welcome & Church Family Blessing 

Mark Hackney 

god’s people offer praise...  

I Woke Up This Morning 

god invites us to his table...  

Titus 2:11-13 

Whispering Hope 

What a Friend We Have in Jesus 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

David Asbill 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

David Asbill 

Because He Lives 

god speaks through his word... 

Sermon: From the Least of These 

Mark Hackney 

god’s people respond… 

Precious Memories 

god sends us to love and serve… 

It Is Well With My Soul 

Prayer Requests 

Members, Relatives & Friends in    

Hospital/Rehab 

Nita Benge – Harbor Lakes Rehab, 

Don O’Farrell – Granbury Care Center 

Rehab, Don Walker – ICU at Baylor  

Members 

Sandy Allen, David & Jill Anderson, 

Terry Brooks, Max Calk, David Casey, 

Gerald Heffley, Nena Hopper, Jim 

Mackey, Debbie Martin, Caroline Mon-

day, Mary Beth Moore, Rudy & Aven 

Rountree, James Royse, Bonnie Spies, 

LaWanda Tharp, Jean Wann, Henry West 

Relatives/Friends 

Mel Alkire, Cannon Aquillar, Debo-

rah Bain, Jennie Dodd, Lisa Harkins,  

Joann Hawkins, Vera Hawkins, Jennifer 

Hutchings, Keith Jay, Erica McNally, 

June Moore, Karen Peevy, Marie Phelps, 

Jordan Rife, George Robison, Jeana Ross, 

Mark Sandel, Jim Sullinger, Tommy 

Wiley 

Note: For a complete list of prayer 

needs, to submit a prayer request or   

to read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on    

the Prayer tab.  

Sympathy 

To Dicky and Brenda Johnson at 

the death of Brenda’s father, Leonard 

Gilbreath. Graveside service was Thurs-

day in Walnut Springs. 

To the family of Betty Tippett at her  

death. Funeral was Saturday. 

Announcements  

Carter BloodCare will be receiving 

donors in the Fellowship Center today from 

9:00am – noon. 

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:00-

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. This 

week’s menu includes Firehouse Sub Sand-

wich, Chips, Salad Bar, Cookie and Drink 

for $5. Chicken nuggets are also available 

for $1. Proceeds go toward scholarships for 

youth group activities.  

First Aid/CPR Certification Training 

– Saturday, May 19, 9:00am – 2:00pm in 

the Fellowship Center. The training is free, 

and lunch will be provided. RSVP to the 

church office by Monday, May 14, if you 

plan to attend. 

No Piecemakers Quilting Bee this 

month due to the Memorial Day holiday. 

Help Needed! Foster ’s Home is plan-

ning a work day on Friday, June 1, to clean 

up the grounds in preparation for their spe-

cial dedication the next day. The work in-

cludes mowing, trimming, picking up de-

bris, etc. If you can help, please contact 

John Webb at jrwebb@wheatlandinc.com  

or 817-578-3810. 

You’re invited to the dedication of the 

addition to the Mabee Health Education and 

Services Center at Foster’s Home at 2:00pm 

on Saturday, June 2. Included in the dedica-

tion will be the Gene & Charmaine Boone 

Administrative Suite (former GCOC mem-

bers – Gene served as an elder and Char-

maine as a church secretary). Come and 

celebrate the completion of the first major 

project of their Vision 2020 capital cam-

paign.  

Donations Needed! The Hood County 

Sheriff’s Office is hosting an Action 

Against Hunger Food Drive on Sunday, 

June 3, 9:00am – 2:00pm, at the Granbury 

Wal-Mart Supercenter. All food donations 

will be given to the Christian Service     

Center. 

The Youth Ministry has several 

events coming up. For details, go to 

www.granburycoc.net/ministry/youth. 

39ers 

Game and Potluck Day – Each Thurs-

day beginning at noon in the Parlor. Bring a 

sack lunch and your favorite game and join 

us for a fun afternoon.  

 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

Church Health Assessment – We would like to thank the 270 members who partici-

pated in the Church Health Assessment Survey. The Elders, Deacons, and Ministers were 

invited to spend the morning with Dr. Carson Reed Saturday a week ago to better under-

stand what the survey says about the Granbury Church of Christ. Dr. Reed followed up by 

worshiping with us last Sunday morning. All who attended the Saturday session were very 

impressed with the report and the work of the Siburt Institute. 

 On May 15, the Elders, Deacons, and Ministers will meet for a roundtable discussion 

on what was heard. Soon after, a report will be presented to all of the congregation. 

Once again, thank you to all those who participated. Your input is extremely valuable 

and will be used to glorify God in Granbury. 



  

  

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Guest Information 

 

         First-time Guest 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, May 6, 2018 

Sunday Bible Class 298 

10:15am Assembly 538 

Sunday pm Assembly 51 

Youth 44 

Life Groups 28 

Sunday pm Total 123 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Michael Grayson 

Youth Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

 

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Greater Honor Given 

Today has been designated by our nation 

as a time to honor our mothers. This morning, 

as we remember our own mothers and honor 

our families with new babies born in the past 

year, let’s also think about another group of 

moms whose overwhelming love and dedica-

tion to children is often overlooked. 

Late last fall, the GCOC Neighbors class 

made the decision to use a portion of their weekly class donation to support special 

projects for Foster’s Home for Children in Stephenville. In thinking about the house 

mothers’ daily task of cooking for a houseful of children, it was suggested that the 

class buy an Instant Pot (a popular kitchen tool which minimizes cooking time) for 

each of the twelve residential homes. They collected money for several months, pur-

chased and gift-wrapped the pots, and then traveled to Stephenville as a group a cou-

ple of weeks ago to present the gifts to these special moms who pour heart and soul 

into caring for children who have come from heart-wrenching backgrounds of abuse. 

The moms were surprised and extremely grateful, quickly making plans to share 

recipes and ideas about how they could use the pots to bless others. As the class 

members toured some of the facilities on the campus, they became aware of further 

ways they could help in the future. 

In 1 Corinthians 12:24, the apostle Paul says that in the body of Christ, God has 

given greater honor to those who lack it. May we continue to look for opportunities  

to join Him in honoring those who quietly and consistently serve others in the back-

ground. 

Jan Knox 

           Wireless Network:  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
@ Granbury Church Free Wifi                Granbury, TX 76048                   www.granburycoc.net 

 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Jeff Jeffries 

Billy Martin  

Jim Sargent 

Ike Sawyer 

Bob Spies 

Kirk Woolery 

Ira Wright 

Foster’s Home Moms 

But in your hearts set apart Christ as Lord.                    

Always be prepared to give an answer                             

to everyone who asks you                                                   

to give the reason for the hope that you have. 

1 Peter 3:15  


